BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES
SPECIAL MEETING
JULY 28, 2005

Supervisor Earl Schlegel called the July Special Meeting of the Birch Run Township Board
to order at 7:00 P.M. Also present for the board were Amy Cook, Clerk; Debbie Trevino,
Treasurer; Mike Marr, and Ed Magnus Trustees. Jeff Putnam and Joanne Strahm were
absent. Approximately seven (7) people were in the audience.

EXTENDED PUBLIC COMMENT ON FIRE MILLAGE:

¢ Questions were taken on whether we can take the % of a mil income tax that will be
collected from the City of Saginaw to fund this project?
Will the new fire station be big enough to accommodate growth?

e Can special assessments be placed on all new development new help fund this
project?

PASSED Motion by Marr seconded by Trevino to adjourn at 7:30 pm.
Yeas: Cook, Marr, Schlegel, Trevino, and Magnus

Nays: None ]
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